
 
 
 
 
 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the City of Tolleson Mayor and Council will 
conduct a PUBLIC HEARING on TUESDAY, MARCH 13, 2012 beginning at 7:00 
PM, at the City of Tolleson City Hall complex, 9555 West Van Buren Street, Tolleson, 
Arizona  85353, for the purpose of hearing: 
 

1. A Temporary Use Permit application as submitted by the Hispanic Leadership 
Forum De Oeste, c/o Jason Earp, 9555 West Van Buren Street, Tolleson, Arizona 
85353 for scholarship fund raising through beer and wine sales at the Whoopee 
Daze community event, April 20-22, 2012 at the Tolleson Veterans Park, 8601 
West Van Buren Street, Tolleson Arizona 85353. 
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 Tolleson City Clerk 
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